
Benefits Individuals*  Members Affiliates Corporate 
Supporter 

Networking    

Member of UK’s largest 
partnership for nature 

   

Support the largest species 
database  of any country in 
the world 

   

Access to Network of data 
providers and partners 

   

Receive Network News    

Receive Member only 
updates 

   

  
Development 

   

Support to develop a 
bespoke NBN Atlas database 
for member organisations 

   

Support to develop other 
tools from NBN Atlas e.g. 
Field Guides 

   

  
Support 

   

Support for mobilising data    

Provision of resources e.g. 
leaflets 

   

Receive support for funding 
bids 

   

Access to NBN provided 
training courses 

   

  
Involvement 

   

Involved in consultations    

Members only Events and 
Focus days 

   

Advice and support    

 
 Status 

   

Data provider membership 
fee discount 

   

Conference Registration 
Discount 

   



Use of NBN logos    

Members page on NBN 
website  

   

Publication of Members 
events via NBN website, 
social media channels 

   

Voting rights    

  
Representation 

   

Be represented in national 
consultations 

   

Be represented in NBN 
negotiations on members 
behalf 

   

 

   

Benefits to Network    

Increases sharing of Data    

Assist to deliver the Strategy    

Grows the stature of NBN    

Assists to secure future 
funding 

   

Ensure success of NBN Atlas     

 

 

*Some Individual membership benefits are subject to a minimum contribution.  


